
	 	 	 	 


PRESS RELEASE

9/19/2021

We	are	ecstatic	to	announce	re-opening	to	the	public	as	your	Lansing’s	Home	of	
Live	Entertainment	on	Friday,	9/24/2021.	We	will	be	bringing	back	live	enter-
tainment	on	Friday	and	Saturday	nights.


We	are	still	rebuilding.		After	our	re-opening	weekend,	Operating	hours	will	be	
Thursday,	Friday	and	Saturday	evenings,	and	limiting	‘Happy	Hour’	to	Fridays.	

Please	be	patient	as	we	navigate	through	this.	We	will	be	operating	with	a	smaller	
staff	than	usual.		We	are	continually	attempting	to	rebuild	and	train	our	new	team.


We	will	be	going	above	and	beyond	the	suggestions	of	our	local	Health	Department	
and	MIOSHA	mandated	guidelines	set	presently.	We	will	be	offering	the	safest	possi-
ble	environment	as	we	continue	to	search	for	ways	to	bring	you	some	normalcies	
that	you’ve	been	missing.	The	venue	has	been	deep	cleaned.	The	ventilation	duct-
work	has	been	cleaned	and	sprayed	with	an	antibacterial	sealant.	Frequent	filter	
changes	will	continue	to	happen.	There	will	be	70+%	Alcohol	based	sanitization	dis-
pensers	readily	available	throughout	the	venue	and	will	we	be	continuing	to	clean	
high	touch	areas	every	3	hours,	and	sanitizing	seating	areas	between	customers	with	
properly	rated	cleansers	that	combat	SARS-CoV-2	the	virus	that	causes	COVID-19.


We	suggest	that	anyone	that	is	still	rightly	concerned,	has	an	underlying	condition,	
or	anyone	unvaccinated	wear	a	mask	inside	the	venue.	Masks	will	be	readily	avail-
able	at	entry	doors,	and	at	the	bar.	Please	respect	the	personal	space	of	employees,	
musicians,	and	your	fellow	patrons.


